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Little Heath School   

Little Heath Road Tilehurst Reading Berkshire RG31 5TY

Telephone 0118 942 7337

www.LittleHeath.org.uk
office@littleheath.org.uk 

Headteacher

D J Ramsden, BA, NPQH


17th June 2025
Dear Parent/ Carer,
I am writing to you as your child, currently in Year 6, will be joining us at Little Heath School in September. We want to ensure that their transition to our school is as smooth as possible. While we have many strategies in place to support this, I am contacting you specifically to inform you about eligibility for Free School Meals and Pupil Premium funding.  Free School Meals provide students with access to healthy school food, which can improve their readiness to learn and overall wellbeing.

 Who is eligible for free school meals?
 
Free school meals are available to pupils whose parents are in receipt of, 

one or more of the following benefits:

· Universal Credit (provided you have an annual net earned income of no more than £7,400, as assessed by earnings from up to three of your most recent assessment periods)
· income Support

· Income-based Jobseeker’s Allowance

· Income-related Employment and Support Allowance

· Support under Part VI of the Immigration and Asylum Act 1999

· The guarantee element of Pension Credit

· Child Tax Credit (provided you’re not also entitled to Working Tax Credit and have 

an annual gross income of no more than £16,190)
· Working Tax Credit run-on – paid for four weeks after you stop qualifying for 

Working Tax Credit

Registering for Free School Meals could also unlock additional Pupil Premium funding for the school. At Little Heath School, students eligible for Pupil Premium receive valuable contributions towards uniform, resources, trips, and other interventions. Therefore, it is highly beneficial to apply if you meet the criteria.

The application process is straightforward and can be completed online using basic personal information and your National Insurance number. If you believe your child may qualify, or if you are unsure, please follow this link to apply: Apply for Free School Meals - West Berkshire Council Please do this as soon as possible to ensure this is set up before the school holidays.  If you are a Reading resident or your child currently attends a Reading Borough Council school, please still apply through West Berkshire Council, as our funding is allocated by the West Berkshire local authority.
If you have any questions or concerns please do not hesitate to contact me.
Yours sincerely,
Mrs M Wraight




PP Progress Leader
mwraight@littleheath.org.uk
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